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Lilian Sotolongo Dorka, Director 
External Civil Rights Compliance Office 
Office of General Counsel 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Mail Stop 1201A 
Washington, D.C.  20004  
 
Dear Ms. Dorka: 
 
 Enclosed for your review is a letter received by the Federal Coordination and Compliance 
Section of the Civil Rights Division of the U.S. Department of Justice.  The matter does not 
appear to be within the jurisdiction of our office.   
 
 However, the issues raised may fall within the jurisdiction of your agency and, therefore, 
we are referring it to you for appropriate disposition.  The writer has been notified of the referral. 
 
 Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
 Sincerely, 

 

 
 

For Christine Stoneman 
Acting Chief  

Federal Coordination and Compliance Section 
Civil Rights Division 
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